
Our Superstar 
Learners

Progress 

Award Sofia, 

Iris, Thomas, 

Yahav,

Achievement 

Award -

Mia, Louie, 

Hidaya and 

Joseph

Word 

Millionaire: 

Hidaya

in Year 5
.

Both classes 

have had two 

trips this term.  

We have 

explored 

Ancient Rome 

at the 

Museum of 

Classical 

Archaeology.  

We also found 

out where our

We have continued to learn 

about life cycles, focusing on 

describing the differences 

between mammals, 

amphibians, insects and 

birds.  We have been 

discussing and describing the 

differences in their life 

processes and reproduction.  Joseph and Thomas’s life cycle posters showing the 

differences between mammals and amphibians.

During our English 

unit on Balanced 

Arguments we 

developed our 

debating skills 

considering both 

sides of an 

argument.  We really 

enjoyed writing our 

own texts about 

subjects we are 

passionate about.  

Do you think Video 

Games should be 

taught in school, 

here are Ben’s 

thoughts. 

bread comes from on a visit to Cantelupe Farm 

in Grantchester. Here are some photos of 

Magdalene making new friends and visiting the 

grain store. 


